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PRESS COMMUNIQUE 
 
 

 

Metro Express Ltd wishes to inform the general public that with regards to the free ticket distribution, tickets 

will be distributed up to 12H00 tomorrow, Tuesday 24 Dec 2019 and there will be no distribution on 

Wednesday 25 Dec 2019. 

 

Ticket distribution is being done on a first come first served basis and please ask for your return ticket at the 

distribution points. These will be distributed upon availability of tickets. 

 

Special Note: To experience a pleasant journey in the Metro Express LRV, passengers are requested to not 

run or push other passengers. 

 

Thank you. 
 

MEL Management 
Ebène 
23 December 2019 


